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Dear Mr Fedden 
 
Application by Norfolk County Council for an Order Granting Development Consent 
for the Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing: Adequacy of consultation request 
 
Thank you for your email correspondence of 1 May 2019, consulting Norfolk County 
Council as County Planning Authority (statutory consultee) on the adequacy of 
consultation for the Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing.     
 
Norfolk County Council as developer produced a draft Statement of Community 
Consultation (SoCC) which the County Planning Authority provided comments on.  The 
County Planning Authority received a copy of the final version of the SoCC and a covering 
letter incorporating the comments raised.  During the consultation period the proposed 
scheme was publicised by a range of publicity methods across an extensive area.  In 
addition, the developer consulted on the proposed scheme changes, the Preliminary 
Environmental Information Report (PEIR), and extended the consultation period when it 
was brought to their attention that figures in the PEIR had been omitted. 
 
I can confirm that Norfolk County Council as County Planning Authority considers that the 
developer has undertaken appropriate and adequate consultation, in accordance with the 
provisions of Section 42, 47 and 48 of the Planning Act 2008 (as amended), in respect of 
their DCO application for the above development.  
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If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the case officer, Angelina 
Lambert, on Norwich 01603 223806. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Nick Johnson 
Head of Planning 
 




